
 

 

 

 

MARKET RELEASE 

SYDNEY, 15 MAY 2014: ClearView Wealth Limited (“ClearView”, ASX: CVW) today 
announced the recommencement of its share buy-back program. 
 
On 19 December 2013, ClearView announced its intention to commence an on-market, 
within the 10/12 limit, share buy-back for the purpose of providing liquidity in the market for 
ClearView shares and benefiting all shareholders by buying back shares below the Board’s 
view of intrinsic value.  The buy-back commenced on 6 January 2014 and 510,252 shares 
were bought-back between 6 January 2014 and 28 January 2014.  The buy-back was 
suspended in the build up to the 1H FY14 financial results and capital raising announcements 
made to the market on 26 February 2014.   ClearView now intends to re-commence that on-
market buy-back. 
 
Commenting on ClearView’s recent review of the buy-back, ClearView’s Managing Director, 
Simon Swanson said, “ClearView will consider taking advantage of opportunities to provide 
value accretion to shareholders by buying back shares where shares in ClearView are trading 
at levels below their intrinsic value” referring to ClearView’s 19 December 2013 
announcement.   
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For further information, please contact:  

Simon Swanson  

Managing Director  

+612 8095 1588  

simon.swanson@clearview.com.au  
 

 

 

About ClearView Wealth Limited 

ClearView Wealth Limited is a diversified Australian financial services company with 
businesses that provide integrated life insurance, wealth management and financial planning 
solutions. 

Additional information is available at www.clearview.com.au 


